
Magdalen Green footbridge replacement
– public engagement #dundeewestend
Further to our previous updates on the project that, subject to funding
support from Sustrans, the walking and cycling charity, would replace the
Magdalen Green footbridge across the rail line to Riverside, with a new
footbridge, the council is now udertaking public engagement on this.

If you use the bridge and/or Magdalen Green on a regular or occasional basis,
please give your views about the current bridge, how you use Magdalen Green,
and what you’d like to see in the future. 

You can complete the survey here:

https://tinyurl.com/MagdalenGreenFootbridgeSurvey
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